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RESOLUTION 10-68 Approval of Superintendent Evaluation and Contract Extension 

 

This resolution is in support to continue and extend the Superintendent’s contract. 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Multnomah Education Service District Board of Directors met 

on June 15, 2010, to review the annual evaluation of Ron Hitchcock, 

Superintendent in open session ; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Board received and reviewed in advance a compilation of input 

and comments from MESD Board of Directors, Superintendent Council 

members comprised of our component school district Superintendents, 

President of Mt. Hood Community College, ODE partners and community 

partners, and the MESD Cabinet Directors. 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board hereby adopts the 

recommendation of the Superintendent Evaluation co-chairs, Directors 

Giusto and Ainsworth to continue and extend the Superintendent’s 

contract through June 30, 2012.  

 

AND BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the employment contract of Ron 

Hitchcock, Superintendent, be amended as follows: 

 

1. A six percent increase to district-paid medical to be 

consistent with other employee groups. 

 

2. All other terms and conditions of the contract (salary 

compensation level to remain the same with no 

increase) and of prior amendments, remain the same 

and in full force. 

 

 


